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Endure: Hebrews 12:1-3 
Therefore, since we are surrounded by so great a cloud of witnesses, let us also lay aside 

every weight, and sin which clings so closely, and let us run with endurance the race that is 

set before us, looking to Jesus, the founder and perfecter of our faith, who for the joy that 

was set before him endured the cross, despising the shame, and is seated at the right hand 

of the throne of God.  Consider him who endured from sinners such hostility against 

himself, so that you may not grow weary or fainthearted. 

A Look Ahead …… 

March 5 - St. Paul, Bonduel, Chili & Grilled Cheese Luncheon, 11am-4pm 

March 6 - Booster Club Meeting, 5:30 p.m.- All are welcome to attend! 

March 6 - Strength and Conditioning, 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. 

March 7 - Bible Study, 10:00 a.m. w/Mr. Steinhaus 

March 7 - 3rd quarter ends 

March 9 - Sheepshead Card Party, 1-3:30 p.m.  

March 11 - Art Club, 3:30 - 4:30 p.m. - in Mrs. Reichle’s classroom 

March 24-28 - Spring Break, No School - Office Closed M-W-F 

 

ENROLL NOW FOR NEXT YEAR - Online registration is available for 

all returning students and families. Feel free to print off the registration 

form(attached to this email) if that works easier for you and return the 

completed form to the school office! Re-enroll before March 14th and save 

$50. All registration forms received after March 14th will include a $50 

registration fee.   Please let Mrs. B know if you have any questions.   

 

WISCONSIN PARENTAL CHOICE - Families can now apply for the school choice voucher program.  Here 

is the link with the program information https://dpi.wi.gov/choice or you may find it on our website at 

https://wrlhs.org/school-choice.  You may also contact Mr. Steinhaus to set up a time to complete the 

application if you need assistance!  Families will need to have last year's W2 or tax return and a copy of a 

current utility bill to complete the application.  Deadline for School Choice is April 17th.  Don’t miss 

out on your opportunity to apply! 

 

RETURNING SCHOOL CHOICE FAMILIES - you will need to bring in a copy of your most recent(one of any of 

the following) utility bill, landline phone bill, pay stub or water bill once you re-enroll through the following link 

https://sms.dpi.wi.gov/ChoiceParent/ for the 2025-2026 school year.  Please let Mrs. B know if you have any 

questions.  Always here to help! 
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PARENT/TEACHER CONFERENCE - Parent/Teacher conferences will be on Thursday, March 13th from 

3:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m.  All parents and guardians are invited to meet with each teacher and discuss student 

progress or concerns.  Please use the sign up genius link below to sign up.  Each time slot is 10 minutes, if you 

would like more time, please sign up for additional spots.  If you are unable to meet with the teacher(s) you 

wanted to, please contact the teacher(s) to schedule an appointment.  Thank you! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0A49ACA62CABFFC52-55505646-parentteacher#/ 

 

BIRTHDAYS AT WOLF RIVER -  

11th - Maverick E. 

​                        ​ ​ ​ ​                 

FAMILY, FUN EVENT - WR invites you and your family to Nerf Wars 2 on Saturday, March 15th, from 2-4 

p.m. No cost.  Please rsvp to Sarah 920-475-8619 asap.  Hope to see you there! 

 

WRLHS TRIVIA EVENT - Mark your calendar, Sunday, March 16th, 2025.  See attached flyer. 

 

OFFICE HOURS DURING SPRING BREAK - The office will be open 

Tuesday, March 25th &  Thursday, March 27th, from 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 

p.m. Office will be closed March 24, 26 & 28th 2025.  School resumes on 

Monday, March 31st, 2025. 

 

 

Art Class: This year is our second annual participation in a special painting project called the Memory Project. 

For this project, the students in Painting class were paired up with a young child from Honduras in order to 

paint their portrait, which will be brought to these children by Ben Schumaker, who is the founder of the 

Memory Project.  The children who receive a portrait also have an inspirational message on the back in a traced 

outline of a handprint from their painter.  The goal is to connect these children, who live in a severely 

impoverished part of the world, with other people who care enough to do this for them.  The children in 

Honduras will get to keep the portrait.  Senora Castro was a wonderful help to us in translating their messages 

for the children into their native Spanish.  It was an honor and a blessing to be a part of this project again this 

year! Great job students!! 

 

 

 

 

 

WRLHS FISH FRYS ARE SCHEDULED FOR APRIL 4TH & 18th FROM 4 - 7:00 P.M.  
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